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CHANGES TO TRIALS DURING GOLD RUSH CARNIVAL 
 

20th March 2014 

 

Trainers please note that some arm trial sessions have been cancelled due to the conduct of the Gold Rush 

Carnival commencing next week. 

 

The arm trial sessions on Saturday 4th April and Tuesday 7th April have been cancelled. The arm trial session 

on Saturday 28th March will be restricted to a 4 hour session. However it should be noted that pen trials are 

available after ALL race meetings during the Gold Rush Carnival. 

 

A list of race dates and trial sessions and changes for new few weeks is as follows: 

 

Tuesday 24th March - Arm trials as normal 

Thursday 26th March - Twilight meeting - pen trials available after races 

Friday 27th March - Twilight meeting - pen trials available after races 

Saturday 28th March - Arm trials - restricted to 4 hour session 

Sunday 29th March - Twilight race meeting - pen trials available after races 

Tuesday 31st March - Arm trials as normal 

Wednesday 1st April - Twilight race meeting - pen trials available after races 

Thursday 2nd April - Night race meeting - pen trials available after races 

Saturday 4th April - Twilight race meeting - pen trials available after races (NO morning arm trials) 

Sunday 5th April - Twilight race meeting - pen trials available after races 

Tuesday 7th April - NO TRIALS 

Saturday 11th April - Arm trials as normal 

 

Trial schedule will revert back to normal commencing with the arm trials session on Saturday 11th April. 

 

It should also be noted that weather permitting the track will be harrowed Wednesday 8th April. 

 


